
 

   
 

 

New Website... 
 

G'day , 

 

The AHTCA has a new website, and we hope it will be your preferred way of finding 

information about Historic Touring Cars - Group N.  

 

The new website contains a lot of new features:   

 A National calendar for Group N events; 

 Each State’s event calendar; 

 A News section, which has all the AHTCA Newsletters; 

 Reference Sheets for each Group N car – all the rules in one document –which you can 

access online via your phone, tablet or computer, and even print it; 

 Quicker ways to contact Eligibility Officers and AHTCA State delegates; 

 Quick links to your State Club websites; 

 Minutes of the AHTCA’s meetings. 



Have look for yourself... 

Your AHTCA delegates hope that you enjoy this new website.  We would welcome your 

feedback and suggestions to make the AHTCA website bigger and better. 

Read more about it here... 

Control Tyre(s) 

Probably the most boring topic ever discussed, but it does raise its head every now and 

again. People say ‘it’ll save money’ or ‘bring the field closer’ or ’something else’. 

The AHTCA has had initial discussions amongst themselves, but before we go any further 

we would like to know what YOU think about the idea. 

So please take this quick survey. If there is large interest your AHTCA will start looking to 

see what might best suit all historic touring cars. 

Take the Survey 

Supercars Support in WA 

https://www.historictouringcars.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/New-AHTCA-website.pdf
https://historictouringcars.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=1786ddec0fde2f869209c9522&id=2c486484d2&e=c2ca01d38a


  

 

The Committee of the WA Historic Touring Car Club has secured a support with the 

Supercars 28-30 April 2023. 

There will be Qualifying and 4 races over the weekend.  

Please take note of the Conditions of Entry. Entries close 27 March 2023 

 

For more information and Entry form...  
 

  

Signup to our newsletter to get all the news  
 

 

Contact us 
 

 

We are here to help please don’t hesitate to call us, share your thoughts and ideas for the 

category, we would love to hear from you 

Chairman                      Jervis Ward (VIC)     0409 137 629 

Vice Chairman              Mark Blyfield (SA)          0418 836 672 

Secretary/Treasurer      Nic van den Berg (NSW)     0419 889 256     

Delegate                       Martin Dennis (WA)        0427 386 166 

Delegate                       Ron Blake (Qld)    0438 939 008 

 

Or email us on here...  
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Our mailing address is:  
Historic Touring Cars Australila 

46 Glover Street 

SOUTH MELBOURNE, Vic 3205  

Australia 

 

Add us to your address book 

 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.  
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